
Cleanliness Drive 

 

Gandhi Study Circle, SLC(University of Delhi) Shyam Lal College in collaboration with 

National Service Scheme, IQAC and SAP organized a cleanliness drive on its campus and in the 

vicinity of the college to commemorate Gandhiji’s birth anniversary. 

Prof. Rabi Narayan Kar, Principal, SLC, Dr. Kusha Tiwari, Director, IQAC, Dr. Prabhat Sharma, 

Programme Officer, NSS and Dr. Sitaram Kumbhar, Convernor, Gandhi Study Circle personally 

instructed volunteers in the successful organization of the event. The student and teacher 

volunteers cleaned the campus and removed and safely disposed the plastic and bottles and bags 

in the vicinity of the college. They also resolve not use plastic materials except urgent and very 

necessary. 

After the cleanliness drive, the volunteers were informed of Gandhiji’s insistence on cleanliness 

in inculcating civil values of Indian society. The drive also aimed at understanding greatness of 

self service and community fellow feeling. 

The drive was concluded with the formal vote of thanks. 

 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 


